
By 2027, Arthur Mennonite Church will become a community of 
children and adults who build deeper relationships with each other. 

We will guide our children to learn God’s Word 
and know Jesus personally. Opportunities for the 
spiritual growth of all ages will be provided as we 
boldly share God’s love to the world.  

AMC’S VISION 
NURTURE THE 

FUTURE CHURCH 

MAY 21, 2023 



 

MINISTERS 

All of Jesus’ Followers here at AMC 

MINISTRY TEAM 

Glen Rhodes (Team Leader): 

Discipling & Administration 

Jeff Marner: Worship & Youth 

Nancy Kuhns: Community Life 

Emily Kauffman: Outreach 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 

Erica Schrock 

710 E. Park St, Arthur, IL 61911 

217.543.2781 

Are you a first time guest?  We’re glad you're here! 

Nursery is available for children ages 5 and under. Buddy bags for older 
children are available in the foyer at the back of the sanctuary.  

CHRISTIAN ED. CLASSES 
9:30 A.M. EACH SUNDAY 

 

ADULTS 

FELLOWSHIP HALL 

Ministry of God 

PRIMARY KIDS (AGE 2—GRADE 5) 

WEST BASEMENT 

    Gospel Light            

JR HIGH YOUTH (GRADES 6-8) 

YOUTH HOUSE 

 Knowing Jesus, Trusting God             

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH (GRADES 9-12) 

YOUTH HOUSE 

Explore: John 

Welcome to AMC! 

YOUTH GATHERINGS 

 

JUNIOR HIGH 

Today at 3pm 
at the Youth House 

  

HIGH SCHOOL 

Today at 7pm 
at the Youth House 

arthurmennonite.org 

arthurmennonite@gmail.com 

GET 
CONNECTED  

CONTACT US 

GET 
INVOLVED  

ASK ABOUT LIFE GROUPS! 



TODAY’S MESSAGE 
“Filled With Spiritual Wisdom ”  Proverbs 3:1-16 

Glen Rhodes, Minister of Discipling & Administration 

LAST SUNDAY 
Attendance 

Worship Celebration     120 
Christian Education      36 

 

Offering 

Total Offering May 14      $2,240 
 *General Fund - $2,090 
 *Playground Fundraiser - $150 
 

2023 Weekly Goal   $5,055 
 

Tithes & Offerings can be placed in the 
boxes at the back of the Sanctuary or 

online through the church app/website. 

Keeping Up With AMCers! 

      CHURCH & COMMUNITY 

- Elmer Gingerich (brain tumor, healing) 
- Ruben Yutzy Family (Marie Schrock’s             
      brother passed away this past week) 
- Kendall Schrock (mono & strep, healing) 
- Ray Shunk’s family (passed away) 
- Lamar & Nadine Miller’s family 
     (son Ryan passed away) 
- Sherryl Herschberger (health needs, healing) 
- VBS Committee (planning, prep) 
- Esther Yoder (Arthur Home) 
- Dee Kuhns (Carriage Crossing) 

NATION & WORLD 
- recent shootings in our country 
- continued movement of the Holy Spirit  
- inflation & economic situation 
- recovery efforts in Syria/Turkey 
- peace between Ukraine & Russia 
- AMC supported Missionaries 

Today’s Worship Service 
Join us on-site or on Facebook Live 

starting at 10:25am 

Songs of Praise and Worship 
I Know Whom I Have Believed 

(BR409 v. 1,2,4) 

This Is Amazing Grace 
Call To Worship 

*Build Your Kingdom Here 
*Through Christ In Me 

*How Great Thou Art (BR4 v.1,3,4) 

Welcome & Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

AMC Graduate Recognitions 

Tithes & Offering Prayer 

Scripture Readings 
Psalm 68:32-35  |  Acts 1:1-11 

*Intercessory Prayer 

Message 

Sending Song 
Be Thou My Vision (BR328 v. 1,2) 

*Closing Prayer 

A Ministry Team member will be at the front of 
the church for prayer following the service! 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

1. Congratulations to Kendall Burdick 

who was elected President of next 

year’s ALAH National Honor Society. 

2. Congratulations to Carol Yoder 

who is now a great grandmother to 

Jameson Richard Roosa who was born 

this past week. 

3. Congratulations to 

    Winnie Caskey and 

    her family. Winnie 

    became a grandma 

    for the first time this 

    past week when 

    Linus Alexander 

    Kroll was born. 



CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

R E M I N D E R S  

AMC Graduate Recognition 
  Today we are recognizing the following 
AMC graduates. Congratulations! 
Jamin Caskey(ACS) Eric Chupp (Arcola) 
Drew Cotton, Alexis Helmuth, Lia Milton 
(ALAH) Bradley Taylor (LIFE Academy) 
 

ALAH Baccalaureate Service 
  The community is invited to the ALAH 
Bacc. Service today at 5:00pm in the 
west gym at the High School. This 
ceremony will celebrate the graduates’ 
accomplishments and wish them God’s 
blessing in the days ahead. 
 

Arthur Community VBS at AMC 
  Online registration is now open for 
Arthur Community VBS. All PreK-8th 
graders are invited to attend June 26-30. 
The theme is centered 
around Romans 14:19. Go 
to arthurvbs.org to register 
online and find more info! 
 

IL MDS Volunteers Needed 
  The IL MDS Unit has committed to 
working with the homeowners affected 
by the flooding in the St. Louis area last 
year. The majority of the work will con-
sist of drywall, painting, trim and some 
minor framing along with some possible 
floor replacement. Daily and weekly 
volunteers are needed for the following 
dates: May 18-25, May 30-June 8, and 
from June 18 to the end of the month. 
Anyone interested in volunteering, talk 
with Lamar Miller. Pray for this Unit as 
they respond to the needs of these 
homeowners in the name of Christ. 

Nursery:  
 Today: Olivia G. & Kendall B. 
 Next Sunday: Michael & Brittnay Y. 

THIS 
WEEK 

NEXT SUNDAY 

9:30am: 
CE Classes 

10:30am: Worship 

 

7pm: HSYouth 

TODAY 

8:45-9:15am: Third 
Sunday Breakfast 

9:30am: CE Classes 

10:30am: Worship 

3pm: JHYouth 

5pm: ALAH 
Baccalaureate Service 

7pm: HSYouth Playground Fundraiser Update 
   Due to rising costs the Administration 
Commission is going to increase the 
AMC Playground fundraiser to $20,000. 
Pictures of the planned 
playground equipment 
and more details can 
be found on the foyer 
bulletin board. The  
Playground will be 
installed in two different phases this 
summer/fall due to delivery lead times. 
 
AMC Vital Impact Assessment Survey 
   With help from The Evana Network, 
AMC is going to participate in a vital 
impact assessment survey for our 
church during the month of May.   
Please take 10 minutes of your time 
this week to answer the questions in this 
survey. If you don’t want to answer any 
of the questions you can skip to the next. 
It is all confidential; the AMC  
Ministry Team will only see 
the final results when they  
are all tabulated together  
and not individual answers. 
 

Take the survey on your 
phone by scanning this QR 
code. To answer on a computer, click 
the email link that was sent out. If you do 
not have a smartphone or computer talk 
to Erica S. or Glen R. Thank you for 
helping and being a part of this survey. 
 
Birthday Card Shower for Sherryl 
  Sherryl Herschberger’s birthday was 
May 18th. We would like to shower her 
with cards at Barnes Hospital. Please 
write your address on the inside of the 
card, along with your first and last 
names. Her address is: 
1 Barnes Jewish Plaza, Rm. 6352 
St. Louis, MO 63110. 
 
 

WEDNESDAY 

8:30am: 
Ladies’ Breakfast 

at Yoders 

4pm: Ministry 
Team Meeting 

TUESDAY 

3-5pm: Coffee 
& Convo at 
Roselens 

7:30pm: 
VBS Meeting 


